COMMUNICATION - C72
Council — July 15, 2020
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 35, ltems 4 & 5

From: Robert Hausman_

Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 8:17 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Shefman, Alan <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] 100 Steeles Avenue West and 180 Steeles Avenue West.

Dear Mr. Coles,

We would to ask you to please register our objection to the proposed
development plans at the Yonge & Steeles neighbourhood because;

The proposed height is more than double what is currently allowed in the
Secondary Plan, the facilities being proposed are only for the benefit of the
residents who live in the proposed developments, and the existing
facilities/infrastructure cannot support this large an increase in population. Really.
We ask you to please do the right thing for this community.

Please keep me informed of any actions Council may take on these proposals,
which | trust they will use their experience and track record when they analyze it.

Robert Hausman

lCIark Avenue West, -

Thornhill Ontario




